

## Superintendent's "C Award"

The "C Award" is presented during regular CISD Board of Trustee meetings to selected people or groups who have made a significant difference or contribution to CISD. Employees, community members, businesses, volunteers, students, etc. are eligible to be recognized and may be nominated as a potential "C Award" recipient through the Superintendent's Office.

The "C Award" is based on four C's – Character, Commitment, Compassion, and Courage. Nominations for the award should address the reason(s) why the recipient should be recognized in the public setting. The Board of Trustees are involved in the recognition by presenting an official certificate and "C" lapel pin to the selected person/group.

Nominations may be submitted anonymously, or by groups, or by an individual. The Superintendent's Office notifies the recipient of the award as well as the submitting person(s) when the award shall be presented.

The Superintendent's "C Award" was started in 2011 by Dr. Diane Frost, Superintendent of Corsicana ISD, as an avenue to formally recognize and appreciate the outstanding efforts of those who are committed to making CISD the best place to work, to teach and to learn.

The name(s) of the person(s) to be recognized as well as a short description explaining the reason for the nomination may be emailed directly to Dr. Diane Frost – <a href="mailto:dfrost@cisd.org">dfrost@cisd.org</a>. The CISD Communications Office will be in contact with you, and the recipients, when the award shall be presented. Questions may be directed to Susan Johnson, Executive Director of Communications (903) 602-8146 or <a href="mailto:sejohnson@cisd.org">sejohnson@cisd.org</a>.